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UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:7038
ANSWERED ON:18.05.2012
TREATMENT OF POOR IN GOVERNMENT HOSPITALS
Gorakhnath Shri 

Will the Minister of HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has received complaints regarding the denial of admission to poor or needy patients in Central
Government hospitals including All India Institute of Medical Sciences (AIIMS); 

(b) if so, the details thereof and the action taken by the Government in this regard; and 

(c) the corrective measures taken by the Government in this regard?

Answer

MINISTER OF THE STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE (SHRI GHULAM NABI AZAD) 

(a) to (c): As far as three Government hospitals in Delhi namely, Safdarjung Hospital, Dr. RML Hospital and LHMC and Associated
Hospital and AIIMS are concerned, no such complaint regarding denial of admission to poor patients have been received in these
hospitals. 
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